
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: May 15, 2024 

Notice  
 

Dear Parents and Staff 

You are hereby informed that there will be security check at the 

school entrance gate for the safety and security of our students. 

You are requested to cooperate for the same. 

 

                                                                                                  

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 

 

 

 

 


